
TO: Parent/Caregiver of Aquinas Fifth Year Student 
FROM: The Counselors at Aquinas College Counseling, Health & Wellness Services 
 
Congratulations, your child has made it to their bonus year of college! Your child has completed 
and learned a lot through their journey in college. Although the final years are marked with less 
stress then previous years, you can still support your student and provide help to them as they 
transition to their next phase in life. 
 
The final year of college is when the stress starts to melt away and students can begin to focus on 


